
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year Three Parent Planner: Autumn 2 Week 5  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term our theme is:  Fantastic Pharaohs 

 
This week we will be: 

English This week we will be exploring the Michael Morpurgo story, 

‘Coming Home’.  We will discuss what home means to us and 

then learn parts of the story to perform.  We will be discussing 

the feelings and motives of the main character and will story 

map the story. 

Mathematics This week in maths we will be looking at fractions.  We will 

find ¾ of a number and will count up to 10 in halves and 

quarters. 

Topic This week we will be starting to make our death masks.  We 

will also be taking part in a food tasting experiment trying 

different flavoured breads as well as breads from around the 

world.   

Could you please let your classroom teacher know if your 

child has any food allergies?  

We would like to thank you for your support listening to your child read and 

helping them to learn their spellings and times tables.  

 

Please could violins be brought into school on a Wednesday morning and 

taken home at the end of the day as we have limited storage in our Year 3 

classrooms.  Thank you for your support with this. 

 

Over the next fortnight we will be decorating the Year 3 classrooms for 

Christmas.  If you have any additional decorations that you no longer want 

at home, we would gladly take them off your hands! 

 

If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to speak with us on the door in the 
morning, at pick up at the end of the day or by email via the school office. 

Best wishes,  

Mrs Mullaney, Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells 


